Shamokin Dam Borough

42 West 8th Avenue, Suite 1
P.O. Box 273
Shamokin Dam, Pa 17876
P: 570-743-7565/F: 570-743-4102
E-mail: ehovenstine@shamokindam.net



September 2022

NOTICE

Re: 2022 Street Project - Jonathan Road Reconstruction

Dear Jonathan Road or affected neighboring street resident:

Riteway Sealing and Paving, Inc is scheduled to begin this portion of the Borough's 2022 Streets Program in your area the week of October 10th. The construction will begin on that Monday, pending favorable weather conditions, and will most likely extend into the following week, with no other unforeseen delays. The contractor is required to complete the entire project once they arrive on site. The scheduled work hours are from 7:00 AM to 5:00 PM on weekdays. *There will be no work scheduled on the weekend.*

The roadway will be closed between MacIntosh Road and Baldwin Blvd during the day however, residents will be able to access the area, although there may be some delays at times. The street will remain accessible to school buses, mail carriers and emergency vehicles. The contractor will do their best to accommodate access to and from the area. Once the work begins, we ask that you do not park on Jonathan Road until the project is completed, except on weekends.

The work on Jonathan Road includes milling the existing macadam surface 1.5" in depth from curb to curb and repaying. Full depth restoration is scheduled at the intersections of Main Street and Baldwin Blvd.

Where this work affects existing driveways, a 'tie-in' joint is required at the street. All joints will be properly sealed by the contractor.

The contractor may also ask you if they can remove your mailbox on the day that they are working in front of your house, so they do not damage it with the large equipment.

We appreciate your patience during the project.

If you have any questions, please contact the Borough Office at (570)743-7565.

C:
File
Steven Grimm, Riteway Sealing & Paving, Inc
Mark Wolfberg, Selinsgrove Area School District